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Aircraft CF-EKH
5008-15-6 (CHI) 
6252-1075

umnRAinm TO THE CHISF AERONAUTICAL SMGHKEKR

With reference to the letter dated September
3rd from the District Controller of Air Services in 
Edmonton, enclosing two copies of Aero Engineering Drawing 
No* AH-10 covering the radio installation in Aircraft 
CF-EBH, I wish to advise that this drawing has been approved 
so far as it concerns the Telecommunications Division of the 
Department of Transport#

2# Three additional copies of this drawing were
received from the District Superintendent of Radio in Edmon­
ton, and are attached with file 6252-1075* If satisfactory, 
would you please affix your stamp of approval to these draw­
ings and return them together with file 6252-1075 to this
office#

(W#A# Caton)
Chief Inspector of Radio#

Telecommunications Division 
HFSlMF


